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Mini Newsletter From the Newsletter Editor 
 

I just made a visit to the Superiorland Emmaus Website and 

discovered that we are missing two BIG very important “P’s”! 
 

Pray-er’s  
 

That’s right Pray-er’s, we are always in need of Prayers but right now we need Pray-er’s too.  

Check out the Prayer Vigil pages (Men’s) (Women’s) and you will see what I mean. 
 

&  

Pilgrims 
 

We only have a few more weeks to go before the cut-off date!   

 

And right now the score is Men = 0 and Woman = 2 

 

We need candidates, if you have been praying for someone to be a candidate talk to them now, don’t 

wait until it is too late.  Yes being a sponsor is a great responsibility but someone did it for you once, 

maybe now it is your turn.  Go to the Superiorland Emmaus Website all of the resources you need are 

right there.  Don’t be one of the one of the: 

 

I should-a, could-a, would-a, if I only had the time. 
 

Now is the time! 
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